
Voluntown Superintendent Search 
Invita4on to par4cipate in 

 Focus Groups and a Survey 
The Voluntown Board of Educa3on invites members of the school and broader community to par3cipate 
in the search process for a new Superintendent of Schools.  
Mary Broderick, a consultant working with the Voluntown Superintendent Search CommiBee, will 
conduct focus groups and a survey in early- to mid-February. The purpose is to gauge the community’s 
perspec3ves on the quali3es, experiences, and characteris3cs desired in a new superintendent. We 
encourage teachers, administrators, staff, parents, town officials, community organiza3on 
representa3ves, and community members to par3cipate. 

Survey 
An anonymous survey will be available at this site un4l February 14th: 

h?ps://www.surveymonkey.com/r/VoluntownSuptSearch  

Or scan this QR code: 

Focus Group Schedule: 

Join Zoom Mee4ng: h?ps://us06web.zoom.us/j/4381110381  

Feedback from the survey and focus group data will be incorporated into a leadership profile that will 
guide the Voluntown Board of Educa3on in iden3fying high-quality candidates who best fit the needs of 
the Voluntown School District. "We encourage the community to be a part of this important process and 

look forward to incorpora3ng the results of your par3cipa3on into the Board's work,” said Kate 
Beauparlant, Chair of the Voluntown Board of Educa3on.

Constituent Date Time

Voluntown Faculty/Certified Staff February 4
4:00 pm


or

6:00 pm

Non-Instructional Staff February 4 5:00 pm

Parents/Community Members
February 4


or

February 5

Both at

7:30 pm

Town Elected and Appointed Officials February 5 11:00 am

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/VoluntownSuptSearch
https://us06web.zoom.us/j/4381110381

